Tuesday, April 14:

Good Morning,

We hope you are doing well. Here we are in another week of at-home learning. This week's online learning is again considered supplemental.

Remember: Go to the Manz website. Click on Academics. Then choose At-Home Learning. Next, click on 3rd Grade Activities and finally, choose Grade Three At-Home Learning Plan.

Our district recognizes that each family has their own routine for at-home learning. Regardless of your routine, ECASD recommends that third graders are actively engaged in learning for 60 minutes per school day.

Reading, writing, word work: 30 minutes

Math: 20 minutes

Music, Art, Phy. Ed: 10 minutes

On Tuesday, April 21, we will begin using the Weekly At-Home Learning Lesson Checklist to share weekly learning tasks for each subject. Each week on Tuesday morning, a new checklist will be added to the 3rd Grade Activities on the Manz Website. It is important that you follow the checklist each week. We are working hard to make it manageable for our families.

As per the ECASD plan, you will receive an email from our third grade team on Tuesday mornings reminding you to check the Manz website for the new weekly checklist. We intentionally don't want to overwhelm you with multiple emails, however, we are available to respond to your questions or concerns at any time. As always, encourage your child to share their at-home learning experiences with their teacher.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kelly, Ms. Pisani, and Ms. Suralski